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There are three constants in life... change, choice and principles. Stephen Covey  
The Big Night  
The Big Night Gala will take place on November  6, 2009 at  the Fogolar Furlan. Tickets are $75. 
Proceeds support the W-PEP Program (Wellness Program for Extended Psychosis). The evening will 
include a silent auction and entertainment by Los Mambos & Brian Burke Quartet. For info call ext. 52656. 
H1N1 Vaccines Available 
This year it is a different flu season and we know that the good health of our staff is critical in meeting the 
challenges of this season. The H1N1 is ready for distribution and Clinics will be taking place for  WRH on  
October 27 in Met Admin Conference Room #2  from 1330-1630 and on October 28th in the Met - 
Auditorium Side A 1330-1630, October 29th in the Met - Auditorium Side A 0630-0930 and October 30 in 
Met Admin Conference Room #2 0630-0930. Clinics are also scheduled November 2nd at Malden Park - 
Education Classroom 1330-1630, Nov 3 Malden Park - Education Classroom 1330-1630, Nov 4 Malden 
Park - Education Classroom 0630-0930, Nov 5th Western - Learning Resources Conference Room 0630-
0930 and Nov 6th Western - Learning Resources Conference Room 0630-0930. Flu vaccines are safe. 
They will not give you the flu. The vaccine is made in a way that makes this impossible. Vaccines produce 
immunity to specific diseases by stimulating the production of antibodies. 
Canadian Patient Safety Week 
Canadian Patient Safety Week is November 2 to 6th, 2009. This year’s theme is Ask, Listen, Talk.  Watch 
for some exciting initiatives at both Campuses to commemorate this important week.  
Last Call for Chiller Thriller 
The Chiller Thriller Haunted House continues on October  29, 30, and 31. It is located at 4855 9th 
Concession  (former KOA Campgrounds). Tickets are available at Public Affairs at the Met Campus and 
the HR office and Printshop at Western Campus, as well as the Administration offices at Malden Park and 
Regional Children’s Centre.   
Halloween Pasta Lunch & Silent Auction 
Students of the Odette School of Business, University of Windsor will be hosting a Halloween Pasta Lunch 
on Friday October 30, in the Auditorium at Met Campus from 11:15 a.m. to 1:15 pm.  For  $3 you will 
receive pasta, bun and pop or  water.  Proceeds support the ICU Ultrasound Fund.  To purchase tickets 
call extension 52449, 52656 or 52005.   

Did you know?   
According to Canada's Chief Public Health Officer, David Butler-Jones, the risk of experiencing severe side effects after 

receiving the H1N1 vaccine is one in a million, compared with the 20 to 35 per cent of the population who will get sick from this 
pandemic flu without protection. “If every single Canadian is inoculated,” he said, “then 30 Canadians could have the potential 

for a severe side effect, compared to 10 million people sick, 100,000 people in hospital and 10,000 people dead.”  
The WRH Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department  of Windsor Regional Hospital.   
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